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ATTENTION	 Senate 

FROM	 Bitt Krane, Chair 
Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies 	 1L- '-'-.-----. 

RE
	

earee (SCUS 08-361 

DATE	 September 18, 2008 

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its 
meeting of September 9, 2008, gives rise to the following recommendation: 

Motion: 
"that Senate approve the change in program requirements for the Bachelor of 
General Studies degree in the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences." 
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ARTS AND-SOCIAL SCIENCES 

MEMO

TO:	 Jo Hinchliffe, Secretary 
Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies 

FROM: Mary Ann Gillies, Chair vv-..f 
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences Curriculum Committee 

RE:	 Calendar Revision: BGS Degree 

DATE: August 7, 2008 

At its meeting of July 17, 2008, the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences 
Curriculum Committee approved the attached calendar change in program 
requirements for the Bachelor of General Studies degree. 

Would you please place this item on the agenda of the next meeting of SCUS. 
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FACULTY OF 
ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES 

MEMO 

Office of the Dean	 I TO	 Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences Curriculum Committee 

STREET ADDRESS	 I FROM Mary Ann GitUes 

Academic Quadrangle 
Room 6168	 I RE	 Catendar Program Requirement Change for the BGS Degree 

MAILING ADDRESS 
8888 University Drive	 DATE July 7, 2008 

Burnaby BC Canada 
V5A 1S6

At a meeting of the Associate Deans for Students and the Faculty Advisors in the 
604-291-4414 (Tel)	 Office of the Dean on June 23, 2008, the attached Calendar program requirement 
604-291-3033 (Fax)	 change for the Bachelor of General Studies (BGS) degree was approved. 
www.sfu.ca/arts (Web)

Would the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences Curriculum please review and approv 
this new Calendar program requirement change for the Bachelor of General Studies 
(BGS) degree.
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.	 CALENDAR PROGRAM REQUIREMENT CHANGE 

FROM: 

Bachelor of General Studies Degree 

Transfer Credit Regulations 

TO: 

Bachelor of General Studies Degree 

Transfer Credit Regulations 

Students admitted into the BGS de gree in the Fall of 2009 or later ma y fee@we UID to 60 units of 
transfer credit. 

RATIONALE 

Currently, the Bachelor of General Studies (BGS) degree allows for up to 90 units of transfer credit, 
while the Bachelor of Arts (BA) degree permits only 60 units of transfer credit. 

The Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences wants to ensure equity in the allowance of transfer credit for 
its degrees. Reducing the amount of transfer credit allowed in the BGS degree to 60 units brings the 
BGS and the BA degree to the same standard.
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